STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ao MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA B 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-8178

July 9, 1984

Mr. James S. Andres
Superior 0il Co.
P.O. Drawer 'G'
Cortez, CO. 81321

Re: Jicarilla 55 #2R, p-35-23N-3W, Sandoval County, N.M.
Dear Mr. Andres:

On the sundry notice that you sent to the BLM you indicated that
the well should be numbered the Chacon Dakota #2R. You are
drilling a replacement well for the Jicarilla 55 %2, therefore,
it should be designated the Jicarilla 55 #2R. The dedicated
acreage for the well should be 160.11 acres and the pool name
should be changed to the West Lindrith Gallup-Dakota. We request
that you submit another sundry and plat with the corrected
information.

I1f you have any guestions, please contact this office.
Yours truly,

e

Ernie Busch
Geologist II
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